
 Ector County Independent School District 
 Odessa, Texas 
 
 Memorandum 
 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: APPROVAL OF INTERLOCAL AGREEMENT TO PARTICIPATE 
  IN THE WEST TEXAS FOOD SERVICE COOPERATIVE 
 
DATE: December 15, 2009 
  
 
Ector County ISD is requesting approval to participate in the West Texas Food Service 
Cooperative for the 2010 - 2011 school year.  The purchasing power of the Cooperative 
enables districts to receive considerable cost savings. 
 
 
 
 ********************  
 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the Interlocal Agreement as 
presented. 
 
 ******************** 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Hector Mendez     Tonya Tillman 
Superintendent of Schools    Assistant Superintendent for 

Business Operations 


